
 

 

 

 

Announcements - Thursday, November 08, 2018 

 

 Congratulations to the Sr. Boys Volleyball team on winning the City Championships last night. A 

hard fought victory and the boys should be complemented on their play, sportsmanship and 

tenacity. 

 

 Snack Shack is happening today in the multipurpose room for the first half of the lunch. We will 

have lots of tasty treats at great prices. Come on by - see you at lunch! 

 

 Board Game Café is happening today in the library at Lunch. Come join in the fun! 

 GSA meeting today at lunch in the Counselors Office. 
 

 P.A.R.T.Y Program (Prevent Alcohol and Risk Related Trauma in Youth) Program is a dynamic, 
interactive injury prevention program for teenagers. Today, the bus will leave at 8:50am and 
return to the school at 2:15pm.  
 

 Jr. Girls Basketball team, you have a meeting today at lunch in Room 31 with Mr. Baker 
 

 Jr. Girls Basketball team, you have a practice today at 5:00pm in the gym 

 
 Year Book Grad Baby photos and Write-ups are being collected now in the office, deadline for 

submission is November 30th.  
 

 Remembrance Day Assembly will take place tomorrow in the gym at 12:00pm - 12:45pm. Poppies 
and donation box available in the office.  

 
 Tomorrow night - Sr. Boys Volleyball Championship vs Oak Bay. Come cheer on the boys!  
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